
 

 

International Women’s Golf Day launched in 2016 and returns in 2017 – celebrating girls and 
women playing golf, and learning the skills that last a lifetime. It is a one day event hosted 
all around the world on the same day - Tuesday, June 6th. 

So far, there are nearly 40 countries around the world participating. It’s a great way to 
introduce women to golf for the first time, in a fun, non-intimidating environment alongside 
existing golfers - and that’s exactly what Liverpool Golf Club has planned. 

 

 

 

“We will be offering a full day of activities for any ladies that would like to join us, including 
an 18 Hole Stableford Event for ladies who already play, and a Beginners Clinic that will run 
from 10.00am – 12.00pm, followed by a light lunch”, says Deanna Bruker – Chair of the 
Ladies Committee. “We invite you to join us for a great fun day – meet new people, and 
hopefully make a few new friends”. 

If you would like more information about the day, contact Deanna at 
ladygolfer155@icloud.com. 

mailto: ladygolfer155@icloud.com


For more information about Women’s Golf Day, and how your club might get involved, click 
on the image below for an article recently published by Golf Australia, with all you need to 
know. 

 

 

http://www.golf.org.au/newsdisplay/96601

